
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Request the Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority to report to the Homelessness 
and Poverty Committee on the number of Rapid Re-Housing vouchers that have gone to 
seniors compared to the percentage of seniors in the homeless population.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


